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N E W  W E B  S I T E ,  O L D  A D D R E S S  

U P C O M I N G  T R A I N I N G S  

prevention practitioners making 

a difference in the lives of 

Hoosier adolescents every day. 

News, News, News 

Daily news from Join Together 

Online is now available on our 

web site as a direct feed. You 

will soon be able to access local 

news from our web site and 

more national news feeds from 

other professional organization, 

so keep a lookout! 

Visit: 

www.drugs.indiana.edu 

Visit our new web site and see 

what’s new at the IPRC.  We 

have overhauled our site to 

bring to you one consolidated 

prevention calendar that 

includes Indiana specific 

e v e n t s  s u b m i t t e d  b y 

prevention practitioners from 

across the state. National 

health observances, training, 

and events that are related to 

substance abuse and gambling 

prevention have also been 

included. 

Updates and Special 

Features 

Our staff have been working 

tirelessly to update resource 

links, drug information, and 

search capabilities.  We have 

posted the IPRC’s new monthly 

themed PSA campaign and 

copies of each edition of Across 

Our Desks to Yours.  You will 

also find In the Spotlight, our 

f e a t u r e d  p r e v e n t i o n 

practitioner who was elected 

by a prevention practitioner 

from the field. 

In honor of the hard work and 

dedication you bring to the 

field of substance abuse and 

gambling prevention, the IPRC 

seeks nominations from 

colleagues across the state for 

Working with Indiana’s 

Hispanic Population?  

Receive training that will 

enable you to meet the needs 

of your community. 

The Office for Drug & Social 

Policy Research (ODSPR) is 

c u r r e n t l y  a c c e p t i n g 

applications for the Summer 

Research Training Institute on 

Hispanic Drug Abuse. This 8 

day Institute is scheduled for 

June 1-8, 2004 at the 

University of Houston. 

The training is funded by the 

National Institute on Drug 

Abuse and the National 

Hispanic Science Network 

Summer Research Training 

Institute on Hispanic Drug 

Abuse. 

Join others from across the 

United States who have a 

vested interest in preventing 

drug use and abuse in your 

community.  

Visit: 

www.uh.edu/odspr 

Or visit the IPRC’s web site at 

www.drugs.indiana.edu for 

additional information. 

M A R C H  5 ,  2 0 0 4  

A C R O S S  O U R  D E S K S  T O  Y O U R S  

I N S I D E  T H I S  
I S S U E :  

 

M A R C H  I S  I N H A L A N T  
A W A R E N E S S  M O N T H  

Source: Virginia State University. 2004 

Our March PSA is now 

available on our web site. 

Courtesy of colleagues across 

I n d i a n a ,  m o r e 

prevention events are posted 

on our web site. 

Did you know that we host 3 

other sites? 

     - Afternoons R.O.C.K.     

       in Indiana 

     - Tobacco Retailer 

       Inspection Program 

     - Indiana Problem 

       Gambling Prevention 

       Initiative 

Check it all out at 
www.drugs.indiana.edu 

N E W  
W E B  S I T E  

U P C O M I N G  
T R A I N I N G S  

I N H A L A N T  
A W A R E N E S S  

The Indiana Prevention Resource 

Center at Indiana University is 

funded, in part, by the Division of 

Mental Health and Addiction/FSSA. 


